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Thank you for reviewing the Ward Lake Access Site Improvements project and providing your
comment.
 
The two buildings we plan to remove are vault toilet buildings that were pre-fabricated and used as
the standard for WDFW on many Water Access sites around the state. Many of these outdated vault
toilet buildings have been removed and upgraded at Water Access sites throughout the state to
allow ADA accessibility.
 
We have received confirmation from the Olympic Region Clean Air Agency (ORCAA) that, given the
specs of these vault toilet buildings, an asbestos survey is not required for demolition. There are no
hazardous waste materials, such as PCB-containing lamp ballasts, fluorescent lamps, or wall
thermostats containing mercury, present at the work site.
 
The vaults of each of the toilet buildings will be pumped of sewage prior to demolition. All structural
materials from the existing vaults and toilet buildings will be disposed of at an appropriate waste
facility.
 
Thank you again for your comment.
Anna Sample
 
Anna Marie Sample
Biologist     Capital and Asset Management Program
600 Capital Way N Olympia, WA 98501  ê Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
AnnaMarie.Sample@dfw.wa.gov   ê Office: (360) 902-8429
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<TDAV461@ECY.WA.GOV>; Kourehdar, Mohsen (ECY) <mkou461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Subject: ECY SEPA 201800250 - Ward Lake Access Site Improvements - Comments
Importance: High
 
Ms. Wood,
 
Attached are Ecology’s comments for the Ward Lake Access Site Improvements Project
(Ecology SEPA No. 201800250).  This is the original final copy.  Comments are due today
2/1/18.
 
Please reply to this message for confirmation.
 
*Please use the correct acronym “ECY” for the Department of Ecology (DOE is US
Department of Energy).*
 
 
Sonia Mendoza
Department of Ecology
Federal Permit & SEPA Unit
(360) 407-7676
 


